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I must oppose this bill until such time more information is offered to the public about its concept and purpose. 
Initially the construction of a tollway through Oregon countryside is not a concept I can support.

Schuyler Wallace
32221 SW Boones Bend Road
Wilsonville OR  97070

mailto:HTP.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

